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 I finished the following work in the past winter quarter:

1) To make sure our algorithm in DAC paper is new, in the first week of the quarter, I read many papers about subcircuit recognition and extraction.

2) To improve the speed of Frosty, I print the CPU time of every part in Frosty, and then change the data structure for the parts that are time-consuming. After the above operation, Frosty become a fast linear program.

3) To get some comparison result from SubGemini, I wrote some Perl scripts that can convert Spice format netlist to SIM format. However, SubGemini did not work for the big circuit such as PSM, it can only work for some small circuits.

4) I wrote another program, which can generate the spice flat netlist from a hierarchy netlist. With this program, I can generate some test circuits from Boeing’s P-Belst circuit, such as CEGRP - a big test circuit in P-belt, which included about 100,000 transistors and many Boeing defined blocks, such as latch, DFF, adders. 

5) In the past two weeks, I tried to debug Frosty to make it work for CEGRP, and I think it can work in this week.

6)  I revised the DAC rejected paper then wrote the ICCAD paper, now I have the idea how to get some comparison results between Frosty and SubGemini, which will be done before the ICCAD deadline.

